
 
 
 
 
 

        
     CPI will begin working on a few of Gold 
Hill’s City Streets the week of August 13 and 
plan to have everything finished by August 26, 
2023. We will be grinding and paving back a 
few different streets. We appreciate your 
cooperation as we work to get our job done in 
a timely manner, thank you! 
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